
What problem 
does this bill 

address?

What 
difference will 
this bill make?

Why is this bill 
needed now?

An Act relative to transparency in behavioral health boarding
H.203 (Representative Decker)

For additional information, contact Courtney Chelo at cchelo@mspcc.org
Or visit us online at childrensmentalhealthcampaign.org

With a focus
on equity:


